
 

Reception Mother’s Day 2018-19 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Last term, Year 3 were very lucky to 

have a Zoom visit from author and 

poet, Rachel Rooney. After meeting 

Rachel Rooney, Year 3 felt so inspired by 

her work that this term they wrote their 

own poems based on Rachel Rooney’s 

poem ‘The Russian Doll’. 

Miss Stuart was so proud of the 

poems that Year 3 had written 

that she shared the amazing 

writing with Rachel Rooney. 

When she received the poems, 

Rachel Rooney was also very 

impressed with their fantastic 

work and published a few 

examples of Year 3’s poems on 

her Twitter account.  

 

They have received lots of compliments, one lady even said she was so 

impressed that she could not believe the poems were written by Year 3 

pupils!  


